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Lou Mansolillo

From: mikeanddeb61 <mikeanddeb61@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:25 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

 
Hi, I would just like to say that after looking at H-7015 I believe it should be passed as it stands. I  have been a 
Journeyman Electrician in the state of Rhode Island for 35 years. 
And I believe this is the reasonable way for us to continue in the future. Thank you for your time  
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
 


